
In observance of the Memorial Day holiday 
PHOENIX ENVIRONMENTAL LABORATORIES WILL BE CLOSED  

 
Memorial Day weekend (Sat 5/24 & Sun 5/25) 

and 
Memorial Day (Monday 5/26) 

  
 Please note the following when planning your sampling and 
pickup requests: 
 

 CT/MA BOD samples will not be set on Tues., 5/20.  We can accept 
BODs on Tues., 5/20, but they will not be set until Wed., 5/21. 
Samples collected prior to Tues., 5/20 could be analyzed past holding 
time.  

 SPC Samples will not be accepted after Wed. 5/21. 

 Coliform (P/A) Q Method & Fecal Coliform (MPN) Q Method will not 
be accepted after Thursday 5/22. 

 Coliform by MF will not be accepted after Tues. 5/20. 

 Fecal Coliform MF will not be accepted after Thurs. 5/22. 

 Enterococci will not be accepted after Thurs. 5/22. 

 
Have a safe and happy holiday! 

Holiday Schedule 

 


